
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LOCATION/ DATE:  The City Commission of the City of Richmond will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, June 27, 2022, at 4:30 p.m. at the City Commission Meeting Room, 600 Morton Street, 
Richmond, Texas.  

PURPOSE:  To receive comments for or against text amendment to the Unified Development 
Code and associated changes to the Public Infrastructure Design Manual, to revise minimum slab 
elevation requirement based on updated Fort Bend County and Federal Emergency Management 
Agency requirements. The specific sections to be amended may include:  

1) Sec. 4.3.203, Standards for Flood Hazard Reduction.    
2) Chapter 7, Measurements and Words.   

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  For more information you can contact the City of Richmond 
Planning Department Office by email at planning@richmondtx.gov or by phone at 281-342-0559.  
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